
       What’s new in Room 44? 
Mrs. Delos Reyes’ 3rd Grade Class, James Madison Elementary

DEC.

2018

December

Nov.8 -Dec.17 - Food and Toy 
Drive 

6 - Papa Murphy’s Fundraiser

7 - Field Trip @ San Jose Tech 

    Museum 

20 - Class Winter Celebration

Dec. 21 -Jan. 4 Winter Break 

Mondays & Fridays-- P.E.
Wednesday -- Art & Library
Thursdays -- Music

Voicemail: 895-7944 ext. 3044
Email: adelosreyes@slusd.us

First, I would like to send my 
gratitude to everyone who has 
supported their student and our 
class community.  Without your 
continued support, we would not 
be able to accomplish all the 
projects, trips, and daily 
activities.

Our first official field trip of 
the year will be on Friday, 
December 7th.  Please sign-up to 
drive, if possible! 

I will have a sign-up sheet 
for our Winter Celebration a 
week before December 20th. 
Please sign-up to contribute to 
our party!

Each class will be collecting 
canned and dry food, as well as 
new toys, for our Food and Toy 
Drive. Please donate anything 
you can. The class with the most 
donations will win a prize!

We only have a few weeks 
before Winter Break starts, let’s 
continue to support our students 
in their learning! 

Dates to Know Notes From The Teacher

Contact Mrs. Delos Reyes

Our Specials Schedule


